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Mr P L Ford
fyi-request-7270-856ble26@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Ford

Thank you for your letters of 26 and 31 January 2018 and your request through the FYI website of
14 February 2018 requesting information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) regarding
licences for stations transmitting from Titahi Bay, Porirua.

I note that you have been corresponding with Radio New Zealand, Nga Taonga Sound and Vision, and
Worksafe New Zealand to express your concerns, and that Worksafe has conducted an
investigation. Those are the appropriate parties to consider safety issues.

The matters you raise are not matters within the provisions of the Radiocommunications Act 1989 and
are therefore not something that can be dealt through the radio spectrum licensing regime.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my decision by the Ombudsman, in
accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details are:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10152
WELLINGTON 6143

0800 802 602
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz

Yours sincerely

L

Siegmund Wieser
Manager, RSM Licensing
Consumer Protection and Standards




